
 

Date: January 13, 2023 

To: Nominating Committee, City of Greater Sudbury Council 

From: Board Recruitment Committee, Greater Sudbury Public Library Board 

Subject: Recommendations for Library Board Appointments 

 

The Greater Sudbury Public Library Board’s Recruitment Committee respectfully submits these 
recommendations to Council’s Nominating Committee in support of the Nominating Committee’s 
appointment of members to the 2023-2027 term of the GSPL Board.  

The GSPL Board’s Recruitment Committee reviewed the applications for Library Board appointments 
and evaluated each applicant. Evaluation criteria were based on the GSPL Board Member Job 
Description which identifies expected core competencies of Board members as well as specific skills and 
experience which would support the Board’s identified needs and ensure representation of the diversity 
of the community.  

Continuity of business is a key priority for the Board, as such the Committee is recommending the re-
appointment of all current Board members who have submitted applications for the 2023-2027 term.  

The Committee’s recommendations are as follows: 

Name Comments 
Recommended Candidates 
Bellmore, Michael Returning Board Member 
Bowman, Kate Returning Board Member 
Lamarche, Mandy Returning Board Member 
Laughren, Tannys Returning Board Member 
Thomson, Ashley Returning Board Member 
Arora, Parvinder New Applicant 
Recommended Secondary Candidate Pool (by ranking) 
Lavallie, Stacey New Applicant 
Lee, Victoria New Applicant 
Mahon, Lois New Applicant 

 

 


